
Notice of Public Hearing 
Town of Seymour 

Wednesday, August 17, 2011@ 6:00PM 

A Public Hearing will be held in the Town of Seymour, Connecticut, for the purpose of discussion 
relative to the proposed rate revision for Sewer Use Fees, which are $3.75per100 cubic feet of water 
and with $93.00 minimum fee to users. Any interested parties may attend on Wednesday, August 17, 
2011 @ 6:00PM at the Seymour Town Hall, 1 First Street, Seymour, Connecticut in the Norma 
Drummer Room. 

Dated at Seymour, Connecticut this 2ih day of June 2011. 

By, Paul Roy, First Selectman and the Board of Selectmen 


